
 
May 20, 2024 

MaryAnn Magers
Magers & Associates, LLC 
165 Wells Rd Ste 405
Orange Park, FL 32073-3037 

Dear MaryAnn Magers: 

It is my pleasure to notify you that on May 16, 2024, the Florida Peer Review Committee accepted the
report on the most recent System Review of your firm. The due date for your next review is September 30,
2026. This is the date by which all review documents should be completed and submitted to the
administering entity. 

As you know, the report had a peer review rating of pass. The Committee asked me to convey its
congratulations to the firm.

Thank you for your cooperation.

Sincerely,

  
Peer Review Team
FICPA Peer Review Committee
paul@ficpa.org 
850.224.2727, x5957

cc: Marci Reutimann

Firm Number:  900003812111 Review Number:  602113
 
 


